
From: Montgomery, Patrick <Patrick.Montgomery@sto.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/24/2015 9:04:43 AM
Subject: STO PIO

Chaney,
 
Good Morning, I am the new Public Information Director for the State Treasurer. I have 20 years as a PIO from my 
role in the military. But I am relatively new to the political arena. (that may be a good thing).
 
Do you have a moment this morning we can meet up? I also would like to see a copy of a media plan that you may 
have. I want to ensure I am swimming in sync with the Governor’s overall intent.
 
Thank you for your time.
 
-Patrick
 
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Information Director
South Carolina Office of the State Treasurer
Patrick.Montgomery@sto.sc.gov
(803) 734-2620
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